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(1775 + 236 Years) 
 
COMPANY SCHEDULE 
     October 
1-2 Chew House, Germantown, PA - Sat Only 
       Fort #4, Charlestown, NH 
15-16 NWD BAR Washington County Frontier History Center 
Note: See The Fusilier for additional events and details. 
 
THE FAIRE AT NEW BOSTON 
      From comments shared by Serjeant Lucas, it sounds as though 
this event is continuing to "evolve".   
     It is still a good place to buy supplies. 
 
FALLFEST - BRECKSVILLE 
     The Company had five men present for this one day event. 
Despite a brief rain, the crowd was large and "interested".  The 
NWD attendance was good for a one day event. 
     This event is always a fun, easy day.   Serjeant and Mrs. Lucas 
are the event co-ordinators. 
 
WASHINGTON COUNTY FRONTIER HISTORY CENTER 
     It is hoped that Grey Grove's Company will have a nice  
turn-out for this interesting event. 
 
RETURNED TO RANKS 
      Private Terry Akers, who had been released from service due 
to a health issue, has been able to re-adjust his participation and 
has petitioned to be return to service.  Major Morgan has graciously  
granted his request.  Terry is, once again, a full member of The 
Company. 
     Welcome Back! 
2nd PLATOON EVENTS 
     Company HQ has not heard anything of an events supported 
by 2nd Platoon - Fort Loudon, TN; Mt Harmon Plantation; 
Latta Plantation; others? 
 
DUES FOR 2012 
     As you should have seen in The Fusilier, dues will be different 
in 2012. 
     If paid before March 1st, they will be $30. 
     If paid between March 1st and April 1st, they will be $35. 
     If paid after April 1st, they will be $40. 
     Therefore, I would urge each of you to send me a check for your 
dues ($30) in very early February 2012.  Why pay more than you have to? 
 
THE FUSILIER 
     There have been four issues of The Fusilier in 2011.   If you have not 
received them (January, April, June, and August), please contact me. 
     Thank you. 
 
REGIMENTAL AND COMPANY RECRUITING BROCHURES 
     You should always have 2 or 3 copies of each of these when you are  
in uniform.   They are excellent pamphlets and will go a long way in 
helping to recruit new members. 
     If you do not have any, please contact Company HQ. 
     Remember, you may photocopy these brochures when your  
supply runs low. 
 
JIM COFFEY RECOVERING 
     Pte. Jim Coffey is recovering nicely from his accident. 
 
APOLOGY 
     I apologize to those men whose birthdays I failed to mention 
last month.   Sorry! 
 
COMPANY BIRTHDAYS 



     In September, in 1st Platoon, Private Jim Conrick celebrated his 43rd  
birthday on the 28th.  We hope it was a very happy one, Jim, and many more! 
     In September in 2nd Platoon, there are no birthdays. 
     In October, in 1st Platoon, Private Terry Akers will celebrate his 58th  
birthday on the 14th.  Happy Birthday, Terry, and many more! 
     In October, in 2nd Platoon, Private John Maass will celebrate his 46th 
birthday on the 23rd.  Happy Birthday, John, and many more! 


